Minutes of the Antrim Township Supervisors
Budget Work Session Meeting

November 21, 2023 7:00 PM

The Antrim Township Board of Supervisors met Tuesday, November 21, 2023 at the Antrim Township
Building, located at 10655 Antrim Church Road, Greencastle, PA, 17225. The following members present:
Chad Murray, Chairman; Fred Young, Vice Chairman; Pat Heraty, John Alleman and Rick Baer. The
following were also in attendance: Chris Ardinger, Administrator/Roadmaster and Jennifer Becknell,
Secretary/Treasurer.

Murray called the meeting to order at 7:04 p.m.

Ardinger had a complete print out for each Supervisor showing the entire Budget Line Item Report for all
funds. The Supervisors took their time to review and ask specific questions of various ledger fund numbers.

An Alleman/Heraty motion passed 4-1(Baer opposed) to remove the engineering and associated costs for
the construction of the connector road to Martin’s Mill Bridge Park from the Community Park, as they wish
to prioritize other road projects for 2024.

The Supervisors gave a short list of items they would like further clarification on and have provided
feedback before approving the 2024 Preliminary Budget.

Heraty left the Budget Work Session at 8:30 p.m.
A Young/Alleman motion passed 5-0 to adjourn the Budget Meeting at 8:36 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Jennifer Becknell
Township Secretary-Treasurer



